
 

Class Information for the next Academic Year (2023/24) 

Dear Parent / Carer, please see below regarding class information for the next academic year. 

You will see that in KS2 we are moving to mixed year group classes and there is an accompanying 

document that will hopefully answer some of the questions you may have about that. 

In addition, we have a new teacher, Mr Conway, joining us in Year 3 and Miss Carding is sadly leaving 

us after five years to continue her professional journey at another school. I am sure you will all join 

me in wishing her the very best. 

Classes and Teachers 

Nursery: We continue to run a 20-place provision for separate morning (NurAM) and afternoon 

(NurPM) cohorts. Miss Price (Monday to Wednesday) and Mrs Monaghan (Thursday and Friday) will 

be ensuring our youngest children get off to their very best start at Hazel Grove Primary School. 

Reception: Our Nursery children and new to school children will be split between our 2 Reception 

teachers, RecA - Miss Altayar and RecR - Mr Ryder. You will know by now which Reception class 

your child is in. 

Year One: Mr Ryder’s class are moving into 1P - Miss Parker’s class. Miss Altayar’s class are moving 

into 1WC – Mrs Walker (Monday to Wednesday) and Mrs Cocksey’s (Thursday and Friday) class. 

Year Two: Miss Parker’s class are moving into 2D – Miss Davey’s class. Mrs Walker and Mrs 

Monaghan’s class are moving into 2RT – Mrs Read and Mrs Travis’ class. Mrs Travis will be teaching 

all 5 days until Mrs Read returns from Maternity Leave. 

Year 3: Some Year 3 children will be in 3C -  Mr Conway’s class. You will be notified separately if your 

child is in 3C. 

Year 3/4: Some Year 3 children and some Year 4 children will be in 3/4RT – Mrs Rose (Monday and 

Tuesday) and Miss Thirlaway’s (Wednesday to Friday) class. You will be notified separately if your 

child is in 3/4RT. 

Year 4: Some Year 4 children will be in 4G – Miss Gilmour’s class. You will be notified separately if 

your child is in 4G. 

Year 4/5: Some Year 4 children and some Year 5 children will be in 4/5BH – Mrs Burton (Monday to 

Wednesday) and Mrs Hewson’s (Thursday and Friday) class. You will be notified separately if your 

child is in 4/5BH. 

Year 5: Some Year children will be in 5CT – Mr Critchley (Monday to Thursday) and Mr Turner’s 

(Friday) class. You will be notified separately if your child is in 5CT. 

Year 6: Mr Crosby’s class are moving into 6L – Mrs Llanwarne’s class. Mr Critchley and Mr Turner’s 

class are moving into 6C – Mr Crosby’s class. 

 

 

 


